



 HOMEFIELD STATEMENT


“We are extremely disappointed with latest CQC rating and strongly believe this does not provide an accurate reflection of the quality of care we are delivering. Homefield is a well-established dementia care service, loved by residents and relatives alike, and is recognised by the local community for the caring environment staff provide. 

We are proud of the popularity of the home, its high occupancy rates, and the good customer service reviews we receive. We are in conversations with the CQC to seek to understand how they have arrived at the conclusions they have.” 
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